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Getting your questions answered  
 
If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions about your teen's education, or about 
education in general, anyone with the Peel District School Board is 
happy to help.  
 
Here’s where to start: 
 
• If you have specific questions or concerns about the education of your son or daughter, the 

first person to talk to is your teen's teacher. The teacher or principal can provide information 
about specific strategies being used to monitor your teen's progress.  

 
• If you have questions about the curriculum, start with your teen’s teacher. Of course, 

Principal L. DeMaeyer and any of our vice-principals are also available to answer your 
questions. 

 
• If after you speak with the principal, you still have unanswered questions, talk to our school’s 

superintendent of education, Ms. H. Mason, who can be reached at 905-451-2862. 
 
• All curriculum material is available at our school. If you have general questions about 

curriculum, call the Curriculum and Instruction Support Services department of the board at 
905-890-1010 (or 1-800-668-1146) ext. 2559.  

 
• Your local school trustee is elected to represent your interests and is always ready to hear and 

discuss your suggestions or concerns. If you’d like to contact your trustee directly, David 
Green who can be reached by email at david.green@peelsb.com or by phone at 416-716-
6324.  To find out more about the role of trustees, visit the “Trustee" section of the board's 
website at www.peelschools.org.  

 


